
Dear Natalia Cecilia Moreno: 
  
I am pleased to accept your manuscript on karyotypes of Epiphyllum/Selenicereus for the 
upcoming issue of Haseltonia pending MINOR REVISIONS. Please see the attached 
documents, in which I transcribed reviewer 1’s comments into your DOC file. It would be 
fantastic if you could return a revised manuscript and cover letter to me by 30 June 2014. 
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